Justice Secretary Comments on
Standards of Services for Victims and
Witnesses Annual Report 2018/19

The Scottish Courts and Tribunal Service today published the Standards and
Services for Victims and Witnesses Annual Report on Performance for 2018-2019
(Available to read here. Word doc, 2.4MB).

Commenting on the report, Cabinet Secretary for Justice Humza Yousaf said:
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